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UPCOMING 
August 7th - Social Hour at 6:00 p.m., Potluck meal at 6:30, Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
August 11th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m.                                             
August 15th – Music in the Park – Memorial Park featuring Chopper 
August 21st - Social Hour at 6:00 p.m., Potluck meal at 6:30, Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
October 2nd– Governor’s Night – Save the date 

 
ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
Come to The Lodge on Monday, August 11th at 2:00 p.m. to help serve ice cream to the 
residents.  Thank you to Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event.   
 

MUSIC IN THE PARK 
Get ready for Music in the Park on Friday, 
August 15th at Memorial Park featuring 

Chopper, “World’s Nuttiest DJ”.  We will be 
serving hamburgers and all you can eat sweet 
corn from 4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.  We will start 
setting up at 2:30 p.m. Mark this on your 
calendar and we will see you there! 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard 

Lake Lion members who are celebrating their 
birthdays in August: No Lion Birthday’s in 
August. 

 
DUES 

Dues are due for 2025-2026. The dues are $60.00 for individuals and 
$100.00 for family units. Our club does not keep any of the dues money, it 
all goes to the District, Multiple District, and Lions International to fund the 
many different expenses like conventions etc.  Thank you to our loyal 
members who come to meetings and participate in our pot luck meals that 
supplement our Administrative Account so we can keep our dues at a 
minimum. 

 

 
Governors Night 
Governor’s night is scheduled for Thursday, October 2nd.  
District Governor Deb Weston and her Governors Team will be attending. 
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DONATION 
 

The Howard Lake Lions along with the Maple Lake Lions donated towards the 
Waverly Food Shelf.  Pictured are Lions Donald and Tammy presenting our 
donation to Tammy Prestidge, store manager at Waverly.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Installation of Officers 
Thank you to PDG Lion Steve and Lion Kathy for attending 
and installing our new officers.  Thank you to all the Lions 
who were able to attend the meeting.  PDG Steve is reminding 
the newly installed Lion President to hang on to the gavel.   

 
 

 
WE “GET TO” SERVE 

 
Vintage Flea 
Thank you to Lions Peggy and Renee for setting up a Lion’s booth at the Vintage Flea.  They 
had a good time visiting with guests and handing out brochures and information on Lionism. 
They may have done a little shopping too.    
 
 

LIONS NIGHT AT THE ORPHANS GAME 
Photos submitted by Lion Rhonda 

 

 

                                      National Night Out 
National Night Out is Tuesday, August 5th.  If you are free Tuesday evening, come to the Memorial 
Park Pavilion between 5 and 6:30 p.m. to participate in the neighborhood camaraderie. 


